
	

	

Media Release – May 3, 2018  
 
Contact: Sara Diedrich, Public Safety Information Specialist 
diedrichs@missouri.edu	
Office (573) 882-3243  
Cell (573) 823-5850 
 
MU Police to conduct saturation patrol for Cinco de Mayo weekend 
 
In our ongoing effort to keep the campus community safe, the University of Missouri Police 
Department will have additional officers on foot, bike and vehicles this Cinco de Mayo weekend, 
patrolling campus and the public roadways between 9 p.m. Saturday, May 5 and 3 a.m. Sunday 
May 6.  
 
Individuals who choose to go out and drink alcohol are encouraged to have a sober individual 
with them to ensure they get home safely. 
 
Information about the saturation will be available on Monday.  
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